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Opening Ceremony – 4:45P.M. 

The National Anthem will be performed by the leadership team of the Miamisburg 

High School Marching Band. 

 

School        Performance Time 

 Class A 

BISHOP FENWICK HS        5:00 

BLUE RIVER VALLEY HS       5:15 

 

 Class AA 

BISHOP WATTERSON HS       5:30 

CONNERSVILLE HS        5:45 

WEST CARROLLTON HS       6:00 

EAST CLINTON HS        6:15 

 

 30 Minute intermission 

 

 CLASS AAA 

WESTERVILLE CENTRAL HS      7:00 

GREENON  HS         7:15 

 

 Class AAAA 

FIRESTONE HS         7:30 

STEBBINS HS         7:45 

MONROE HS         8:00 

 

 Open class 

COLERAIN HS         8:15 

 Festival Class 

MIAMISBURG HS        8:30 

 Exhibition 

MIAMSIBURG JUNIORS       8:45 

MIAMISBURG SWEETHEARTS      8:50 

MIAMI VALLEY ADAPTIVE COLOR GUARD    8:55 

 

Awards          9:00 



October 5, 2013 

Miamisburg HS Band Invitational 

Information for Spectators: 

Welcome to Miamisburg! We are excited to be hosting the Miamisburg 

Invitational and wanted to provide you with some information prior to 

your arrival. 

The competition is held at Harmon Field. Harmon Field is NOT at the 

same location as our high school. It is at the corner of Seventh and 

Jefferson Streets in Miamisburg. 

General Admission is $7.00 for adults, $5.00 for seniors, and $5.00 for 

students. Children five and under are free. Admission is cash only. 

Admission may be found at the Jefferson Street Entrance to Harmon 

Field. 

Programs will be available for $3.00. 

Handicapped parking is available at the stadium – all other spectators 

will park on any of the available side streets by the stadium. Please 

make sure that you leave ample time to park, walk to the stadium, 

and find a seat.  

We will have a full concession menu as well as baked goods for sale. 

You are free to videotape/photograph. Please be respectful of other 

patrons. 

We hope you enjoy our invitational and thank you for supporting the 

many students that will be performing on October 5! 

 


